
Narrative and Comprehensive Plan 
Consistency Report 
This change is intended to enhance public safety and prevent property owners from shielding prohibited 

uses from view on vacant property. Currently, a vacant property could be fenced with at least a 3’ solid 

fence along the street frontage for residential areas or 6’ in a commercial zoning district, which does not 

permit full visibility for Code Enforcement. 

No intents or strategies in the Comprehensive Plan were found to relate to this change. 


